
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 

*Alternates are provided for clinical information and may not be relevant in all 
clinical situations. The information provided does not replace clinical judgment. 

 
 

 

UPDATE:  

 Sodium tetradecyl sulfate 1% X 2 mL product is now available 

 Sodium tetradecyl sulfate 3% X 2 mL is expected late December 

 Sodium tetradecyl sulfate 3% X 5 mL product will be supplied until the 
2 mL vial is available  

 
NH Stock Status: The sodium tetradecyl sulfate 1% product has arrived to 
NH depots and sites will see this product distributed early next week. The 
sodium tetradecyl sulfate 3% X 5 mL alternative size will also arrive to sites 
next week. 
 
Practice Implications:  

 Clinicians should be aware of this change in vial size for the 3% 
strength 

 NOTE: All products still require filtering prior to administration until 
further notice. See the Tromboject® Medication Safety Poster for 
details. 
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For further information contact: 
NH Medication Use Management 
Pharmacists: 
Gordon Harper (778-349-3216) 
Jessica Brecknock (250-267-5940) 
 
mumpharmacist@northernhealth.ca 
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Sodium tetradecyl sulfate 1% injection  
Sodium tetradecyl sulfate 3% injection  
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https://ournh.northernhealth.ca/oursites/NHCommittees/MedSafe/OurNH%20Documents/Medication%20Safety%20Poster%20-Tromboject.pdf

